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IRF18/6568 
 
 
 

Mr Peter Tegart 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queanbeyan Palerang Regional Council 
PO Box 90 
QUEANBEYAN NSW 2620 
 
Attention: David Carswell 
 
 
Dear Mr Tegart 
 
I refer to the revised planning proposal PP_2017_QPREG_002_002 submitted to the 
Department on the 9 November 2018 prepared in response to condition 1 of the 
Gateway determination as altered on 5 November 2018. 
 
I have considered the nature of Council’s request and have concluded that the revised 
planning proposal provides sufficient detail for the community to have their say on the 
proposal through the exhibition process. The planning proposal can proceed to exhibition.  

If you have any more questions, please contact Mr Graham Judge, Southern Region, 
at the Department of Planning and Environment on (02) 6229 7906. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 12/12/2018 
Luke Musgrave 
Director Regions, Southern 
Planning Services 
 
 


